
 

                      UNITED NATIONS DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMME  
 

Request for Proposals 
For the Development of a Core set of Poverty-Environment Indicators for Botswana 

 
1. The Government of Botswana in collaboration with the United Nations Development Program 

(UNDP)/United Nations Environment Programme (UNEP) Poverty Environment Initiative (PEI) in 
Botswana is inviting competent firms, henceforth referred to as the consultants, to develop a set 
of indicators linking poverty and environmental performance (poverty and environment 
indicators) in Botswana. The indicators should strengthen knowledge on the correlation between 
poverty and environmental pressures,   to monitor the impact of environmental degradation on 
people’s livelihoods, and improve the design and impact of interventions in this area. The 
consultant is also expected to identify data requirements and best practices for data collection, 
storage, analysis and dissemination for proper evidence-based monitoring and evaluation of the 
impacts of poverty-environment activities based on the indicators. The main objective of the 
consultancy is to develop a set of indicators measuring the linkages between poverty and 
environmental performance (poverty-environment indicators) in Botswana. 

 
2. Detailed terms of reference, submission requirements and terms and conditions for the above 

assignment can be obtained from the Reception Desk on the Ground Floor, UN Building, and 
Government Enclave, Corner Khama Crescent and Presidents’ Drive  Or at www.undp.bw.org and 
http://procurement-notices.undp.org  
 

3. General enquiries regarding any part of the RFP may be addressed to either: 
enquiries.bw@undp.org OR FAX: 3956093 

 
4. Six (6) copies (1 original and 5 copies) shall be submitted in  sealed envelopes, and clearly 

marked: 
   

“RFP: Development of a Core set of Poverty-Environment Indicators for Botswana” 
 – NOT TO BE OPENED BY REGISTRY” 

 
5.  Proposals shall be addressed to and delivered to the following address: 

 
        The UNDP Resident Representative 
        P.O. Box 54 
        UN Building, Ground Floor Reception Desk 
        Government Enclave,  

Corner Khama Crescent and Presidents’ Drive 
        Gaborone, Botswana 

 
Email submission are permissible and can be emailed to: procurement.bw@undp.org 

 

http://www.undp.bw.org/
http://procurement-notices.undp.org/
mailto:enquiries.bw@undp.org
mailto:procurement.bw@undp.org


5. Bids should reach the address specified above no later than 6th September 2013 at 12:00 Noon 
Botswana Time 

 
6. The selection process will be free, fair and very transparent. 

 

 


